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Meeting of the Cross-Party Group in the Scottish Parliament 
on Palliative Care  

 

Wednesday 14 December 2016 at 5.45 pm 
Committee Room 5 

Scottish Parliament Headquarters 
Holyrood, Edinburgh EH99 1SP 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Welcome, introductions and apologies    

2 Matters arising from previous meeting:  

 2.1 Scottish Parliament Health and Sport Committee interest in palliative care 
 2.2 Any other matters arising not included on the agenda 
 
3 

 
Scottish Hospices Report: Working to address the challenges facing health and 
social care in Scotland 

 
 

4. 
 
Presentations and discussion: What can be done to encourage more 
open and supportive attitudes and behaviour relating to death, dying and 
bereavement in Scotland? 
 
There will be some short presentations from different perspectives, looking at 
what can be learnt from work already underway in this field, and exploring 
potential useful areas and approaches for future work. (Speakers to be 
confirmed.) 
 

Presentations will be followed by an opportunity for group discussion.   

 

 

5. Any other competent business 

6. Date of next meeting  

 


